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It is hard to believe that it’s been over a month since Installation.  
Lady Gayle and I have already traveled to some wonderful events 
throughout Zor.  Each and every one was enjoyable and we feel 
so honored to be received with open arms wherever we have 
been.  Our first trip was to visit the Pine River Shrine Club in 
Richland Center where we started off the year with a new noble 
in a Cold Sands Ceremony.  From there to Eau Claire for the East-
West Shrine Game viewing party.  What a wonderful turnout of 
both Masons and Shriners.  I’ve been assured that next year it 
will be bigger and better.  Later the same day we continued to 
Rice Lake where the Indianhead Shrine Club along with the Sno-
Bird Snowmobile Club’s held their annual ride.  While the lack of 
snow slowed them down a bit, we were honored and impressed 
with how much this event has raised for the Shriners Hospital.  In 
the past 24 years, they have raised over $300,000!  Impressive!  
The Green County Shrine Club pancake breakfast demonstrated 
that working together brings great results and the pancakes 
and sausages were awesome.    Lady Gayle and I also made a 
pilgrimage to Bloomington, MN for the Zuhrah Potentate Ball 
and Ceremony.  Again a fun event.

By the time this is published the Madison Circus at the Alliant 
Energy Center in Madison will be in the books.  Our Circus Chair, 
John Thorstad with the able help of Assistant Chairman Mark 
Severson has done a fabulous job planning and organizing the 
Circus.  Their Divan ladies Debbi Thorstad and Sheri Severson as 
well do a wonderful job keeping the Circus volunteers fed.  Thank 
you for your hard work!!  An additional challenge this year was 
that the winter MSA meetings were the same weekend.  We were 
in attendance there and will have a report on its happenings in 
the future.

The Imagineers are 
continuing to work hard 
on communication.  Your 
Zephyr is an award winning 
publication and we hope 
to continue and excel with 
our future issues.  The past 
couple of years have seen 
growth in social media 
and the Zor website.  As of 
today, most clubs and units 
have a Facebook page.  We 
are looking to those pages 
to see what those clubs 
and units are doing.  It is a 
potential source for Zor’s 
Facebook page as well as 
items for the Zephyr.  More 

is coming!!  We are responding to communication back to us.  
Many of Zor’s members have wanted a way to be able to pay 
their dues online.  That has been accomplished.  There is now a 
tab on the website titled simply “Pay Dues Online.”

We plan on continuing with the Steak Fry’s.  If your club or 
unit wants to sponsor one, let me know.  We consider these to 
be a membership event.  If you want the Divan cooking your 
meal, bring a candidate for a Cold Sands.  A spring/summer 
ceremonial is being planned for June 1 in Madison.  This is a great 
opportunity to bring in new nobles and to get them involved in 
your club or unit.  More information will be forthcoming involving 
that ceremonial.  Our next stated meeting will be in Wausau on 
May 4th.  It’s always fun in Wausau.    Our thoughts are always on 
membership.  Twenty nine good men found light at the Masonic 
Day of Light in Janesville.  We need to help our Masonic Lodges 
continue this growth.  Now it is a matter of these and other 
Masons finding the fun, fellowship, and brotherly love within 
the Shriners.

Our travels so far have shown that Nobles all over are working 
together!  It does make us stronger!  It proves that  “It’s a Great 
Day to be a Zor Shriner!”

ZOR SHRINE OFFICE
Mail Address:  

575 Zor Shrine Place, Madison, WI 53719
Phone 608-833-6343 • Fax (608) 833-6348

E-mail address: zortemp@chorus.net 
website: www.zorshriners.com

USPS 017-572 Published monthly under the auspices of 
Zor Shriners of Shriners International 

Address: 575 Zor Shrine Place, Madison, WI 53719 
Electronic Subscription available on website.

Periodicals Postage Paid - Madison, WI and additional mailing offices.

Postmaster: Send changes of address to Zor Zephyr 
575 Zor Shrine Place, Madison, WI 53719.

 For Advertising, please call (608) 833-6343

Winner of ten First Place Dromedary Awards for  
Shrine Newspapers and seven Honorable Mentions.

VOL. LXXI  NO. 03     •     MARCH 2019

Wally Trouten 
Platteville, WI • wwtrouten@yahoo.com

A MESSAGE FROM YOUR ZOR POTENTATE

Zor Editor:  Zor Imagineers
Correspondent:  Milt Helmer

Deadline for Submission, 10th of each month
E-mail submissions to: zorsubmit@gmail.com                            

Zor Temple Office Hours of Operation:  
Monday-Thursday, 9am-4pm • Closed Fridays
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2019 ZOR ELECTED OFFICERS

Potentate

Wally Trouten
Platteville, WI

wwtrouten@yahoo.com

Chief Rabban
Barry Ausen

Star Prairie, WI
bausen@lakesidefoods.com

Assistant Rabban

Mark Jerdee
Wilton, WI

jerdeem@hotmail.com

High Priest & Prophet

Rodney LaBlanc
Montello, WI

rmlablanc85@gmail.com

Oriental Guide

Al Brueggen 
Sparta, WI

brueggenal@gmail.com

Recorder

Bob Gorsuch, PP
Fitchburg, WI

rgorsuch@oakbankonline.com

Treasurer

Larry Hanson, PP
Albany, WI

hanso@tds.net

1st Ceremonial Master:   
Roger Keller 

New Richmond, WI 
rogerkeller2012@gmail.com

2nd Ceremonial Master:   
Mark Hazelbaker 

Madison, WI 
mark@hazelbakerlaw.com

Marshall:   
Brian Dunham 

Eau Claire, WI 
getbrianandlinda@gmail.com

Captain of the Guard:   
Steve Livernash 

Wisconsin Rapids, WI 
prosticker@solarus.net  

Outer Guard:   
Al Coenen 
Tomah, WI 

dukeofcoenen@yahoo.com

Chaplain:   
Karl Gant 

Blanchardville, WI 
kgyellowstone62@gmail.com

2019 APPOINTED OFFICERS

 Imperial 
Potentate  

Jim Cain  
and First Lady 

Patsy Cain  

2019 DIVAN
Front row, left to right: Larry Hanson PP Treasurer, Rodney LaBlanc High Priest & Prophet, Barry Ausen 

Chief Rabban, William (Wally) Trouten Potentate, Mark Jerdee Asst. Rabban, Al Brueggen Oriental Guide, 
Bob Gorsuch PP Recorder. Back row, left to right: Karl Gant Chaplain, Brian Dunham Marshall, Roger Keller 
1st Ceremonial Master, Mark Hazelbaker 2nd Ceremonial Master, Steve Livernash Capt. of the Guard, Al 
Coenen Outer Guard .

2019 DIVANS LADY’S
From Left to right: front row: Mary 

LaBlanc, Becky Ausen, 1st Lady Gayle 
Trouten, Sharon Jerdee, Penny Brueggen. 
Back row: Jill Hanson, Tammy Keller, Koral 
Livernash, Carol Gorsuch.
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Smith
family reunion

June 3, 2020
Grand Park, WI

800-533-1635 
www.HelmerPrinting.com

We’re Here For All Your Needs...

PROMOTIONAL ITEMS:  
• Pens • Koozies • Bags
• Key Chains • Cups
• Mugs • Raffle Tickets

CUSTOM APPAREL: 
• T-Shirts • Hats 
• Sweatshirts

We also do:  
Business Cards,  
Banners/Signs, Flyers,  
Envelopes, Brochures,  
Raffle Tickets, Coupon  
Books, Local & National  
Direct Mail, and much more! 

Contact 
us today!

If Image Is  
Important  
To You...

LAKE CITY FIRE DEPARTMENT’S

119th Annual Fireman’s Dance Ra�e
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Donation $5.00
Need not be 

present to win

permit #02785-31367 Drawing to be held July 1st, 2017 at the Lake City Fireman’s Dance

20 Prizes to be won (see back for details)

2001 FORD 
RANGER XLT1st

prize

REGULAR CAB • AUTOMATIC • WHITE • HARD TONNEAU COVER 

donated by Tom He�ernan Ford Inc.

PROUDLY FEATURING

Visit our website at:      www.abc-clc.com

•   Building Materials

•   Cabinet Design

•   Windows & Doors

•   Drafting Services

•   16 Locations

•   FREE Delivery

Your Source for Quality 
Building Materials and Excellent Service 

FUND RAISING
No reference in any materials or advertising can 

be made to anything that might imply that any funds 
being raised by any Shriner group is for our kids or the 
hospitals.  We need to constantly communicate this.  
Any wrongful marketing of any kind could lead to our 
hospitals losing their 501 © 3 status which would be 
devastating to the financial situation at the hospitals.

ZOR TEMPLE OFFICE HOURS
• Monday – Thursday, 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.
• Closed on Fridays 

MEMBERSHIP DUES
Make your 2019 Dues payment now.  Don’t wait!  

They were due prior to December 31, 2018.  Go to 
http://zorshriners.com and pay on-line. 

IMPORTANT 
INFORMATION
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WILLIAM “BILL” BURKHARDTTHE

remembering

By Mark B. Hazelbaker

The best proof of a life well lived is the 
memories a fallen Brother leaves with those 
who survive.  Noble Bill Burkhardt, who died 
on January 22, 2019, left plenty.  

By the time this writer joined the Fraternity 
in 1994, Bill Burkhardt was already notorious.  
He was one of the “greatest generation,” men 
who endured the Great Depression and then 
World War II.  Bill, born in 1927, was too young 
to serve during the war.  But he managed to 
enlist after the war was officially over and 
participate in winning the peace as a military 
police officer.

After spending two years trying to control 
GIs intent on enjoying free time in Italy, Bill 
returned home.  He ended up working for 
the State of Wisconsin, working his way up to 
the position of head of the Bureau of Weights 
and Measures.  He was responsible for the 
honesty of scales, gasoline pumps and meters 
throughout Wisconsin for more than 25 years.  

It was as a Freemason that Bill touched 
the most lives.  He joined the Lodge in 1966.  
Shortly thereafter, he joined Scottish Rite and 
the Shrine.  As a Shriner, he was active as a 

member of the 
Directors Staff, 
the Jesters and 
the mini cars.  He 
was a fixture at 
the concession 
stand for UW 
Football games.  
And he was a 
d e p e n d a b l e 
hospital dad, 
driving kids to 

appointments at the Shriners Hospital for 
Children in Chicago.

The list of activities, though, doesn’t tell 
you the full measure of what Bill was like.  He 
was hard working in his support of Masonry 
and the Shrine.  And he was the epitome of 
irreverence in his pursuit of those goals.

Bill raised me in 1994 when I joined the 
Fraternity.  He took it upon himself to make 
sure that I did not become overly serious 
about my newfound Masonic connections.  
Shortly after I joined, my new brethren 
introduced me to the Lodge by making me the 
Junior Deacon.  As part of that duty, I was to 

exchange certain words with the Worshipful 
Master.  I was anxious to do a good job.  So of 
course, when it came time for Bill to whisper 
the Grand Masonic Word in my ear, he said, 
instead “I love you.”  Fortunately, I have 
enough irreverence of my own to respond 
with “Well I love you too!”

After that, Bill and I were fellow travelers in 
Masonry.  In emulation of him, I told bad jokes.  
As much as Bill joked about well, everything, 
he always was serious about the mission of 
Freemasonry.  He loved the kids we help in the 
Shrine.  He loved the young men coming in to 
the Fraternity.  He loved his country, his family 
and his fellow man.

Masonry has been one of the major pillars 
of my life.  That is the case largely because 
of wonderful men like Bill Burkhardt who 
made me welcome in the Fraternity.  When I 
came into the Shrine, Bill was involved in the 
ceremonial, wearing an absurd black beard 
that had been stuck onto his chin.  He called 
out loudly asking who would join the caravan 
to Mecca.  I joined the caravan, and am glad 
Bill was there to make the journey special.

TIME TO START YOUR  
2019 MEMBERSHIP EFFORTS!

Check out the resources in shrinersvillage.com.  
Order membership brochures, pocket petitions,  

wallet cards, decals, magnets and more!
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DRIVER 	                 RIDER 
Scott Brainard	 Bud Smith
Monte Steiber	 Kersten Rocksvold
Monte Steiber	 Gene Tremelling
Monte Steiber	 Steve Marshall
Bob Calverley	 Jay Wood
Darrell Smith	 Jim Timm
Schelley Schoville	 Gene Tremelling
Richard Jarvis	 Bud Smith
Richard Dennis	 Steve Peterson
Richard Dennis	 Steve Peterson
Leonard Pickett	
Bob Calverley	 Jay Wood
Ed Newcomb	 Dora Johnston
Ed Newcomb	 Dora Johnston
Bob Calverley	 Jay Wood
Steve Peterson	 Richard Dennis

HOSPITAL DADS

Helmer N. Lecy • 12.10.18 • Arkdale, WI
Donald K. Haugen • 01.15.19 • Oregon, WI

H. Richard Mullen • 01.14.19 • Stoughton, WI
Rodney Curtis Smith • 01.22.19 • Janesville, WI

Stephen P. Ehle • 01.15.19 • Evansville, WI
Michael R. Whitney • 01.22.19 • Sun Lakes, AZ
William E. Burkhardt • 01.22.19 • Madison, WI

Otis E. Larson • 12.22.18 • New Lisbon, WI
John M. Benedict, PP • 01.30.19 • Eau Claire, WI

IN MEMORIAM

DONORS 
Sam Arneson
Herb Bloomer
Gary and Judy Cuskey
Arlie Fahrney
Pat Fox
Ron Gilbertson
Gerald Hauschildt
Robert Keene
Steve & Koral Livernash
Larry Nelson
Florence Robinson
Darrell & Marlene Schultz

John Senty
Donald G. Strafford
Dave Stolen
Wayne Tubbs
Duane Walsvick
Myron & Donna Wilcox
Jerry Balschun, PP
John & Debbi Thorstad
Rod LaBlanc Family
Nancy Merkt
Charles E. White

FRIENDS OF THE ZOR ZEPHYR

ZOR SHRINE CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Wednesday

Apr. 10th ZEPHYR DEADLINE

Saturday

Mar. 16th DIVAN MEETING 
10am, Sparta Masonic Lodge

Saturday

Mar. 30th VALLEY OF LACROSSE REUNION

MEHARA BOWLING 
Wagners Bowling Center 
Eau Claire, WI

Tuesday

Apr. 9th DIVAN MEETING 
1pm, Zor Shrine Center

Saturday

Apr. 20th DAUGHTERS OF  
THE NILE INSTALLATION 
Brunch 9am, installation following

Saturday

Apr. 27th VALLEY OF EAU CLAIRE REUNION

Sunday

Mar. 10th DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME 
Turn your clocks AHEAD!

Sunday

Mar. 17th ST. PATRICK’S DAY

Tuesday

Mar. 26th DIVAN DAY 
Chicago Shrine Hospital

Monday

Apr. 1st APRIL FOOLS’ DAY

Friday-Saturday

Apr. 
5th-6th

VALLEY OF MADISON REUNION

Sunday

Apr. 14th SW SHRINE CLUB

Monday

Apr. 15th TAX DAY

Monday

Mar. 11th ZEPHYR DEADLINE

Sunday

Apr. 21st EASTER

Monday

Mar. 18th FREE ORTHOPAEDIC SCREENING 
8am-12pm, 797 7th Street East, St. Paul, MN
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MEMORIAL CONTRIBUTIONS
¡ Zor Shriners Building Reserve Fund	 ¡ Zor Shriners Membership Fund
¡ Zor Hospital Patient Transportation Fund	 ¡ Shriners Hospitals for Children®–Chicago
¡ Zor Shriners Endowment Fund	 ¡ Shriners Hospitals for Children®–Cincinnati
¡ Zor General Fund	 ¡ Shriners Hospitals for Children®–Twin Cities

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE AS MARKED ABOVE AND MAIL TO:
Zor Shriners, 575 Zor Shrine Place, Madison, WI 53719

In Memory/Honor Of_______________________________________________________
¡ Please acknowledge gift to the family

Name___________________________________________________________________
Address_________________________________________________________________
City_ ____________________________________  State_ ________ Zip______________

¡ Please acknowledge gift to the Donor
¡ Via Email_____________________________________________________________
Name___________________________________________________________________
Address_________________________________________________________________
City_ ___________________________________  State_________ Zip_ ______________
GIVE PARADE TO GLORY CREDIT TO CLUB OR UNIT:

Shriners Hospitals
for Children®

Chicago

SHC-Chicago	
In Memory of:	 Donor:
Lee Saunders	 James & Trudy Stelsel
Don Haugen	 Robert & Carol Gorsuch 
William Burkhardt	 Robert & Carol Gorsuch 
Homer Homann, PP	 Zor Mini Cars 

In Honor of:	 Donor
Wayne & Jan Steinhorst 
60th Wedding Anniversary 	 Don Komplin 
	 Bob & Toni Wyman
Larry & Jill Hanson
50th Wedding Anniversary	 John & Debbi Thorstad 
	 Bob & Carol Gorsuch 

Donation	 Donor 
Breakfast Fundraiser 	 Wausauken Indians

SHC-Twin Cities
In Memory Of:	 Donor:
Robert Giesler, PP	 Larry & Cheryl Crawford 
	 Florence Overgard 
	 James & Trudy Stelsel 
	 Dale & Deb Olson 
	 Gary & Dion Krause 
	 Jerald & Virginia Larsen 
	 Barry & Becky Ausen 
	 Bill & Joyce Krueger 
	 Friends & Family of Robert Giesler
	 Wally & Gayle Trouten
	 Phil & Sara Gudgeon 
	 Larry & Jill Hanson 
	 Jim & Joan Soderholm 
	 Bud & Joy Jaholski 
	 Bob & Sandy Calverly 
	 Karl Gant 
	 Jim & Nancy Gallagher 
	 Larry & Julie Riemenschneider 
	 Rodney & Mary LaBlanc 
	 Kristin Gonia-Larkin
	 Frederick Rosenow
Bess Knott	 Gale & Elaine Wells
	 St Croix Valley SC
	 Eunice Moody

	 Dorfean & Samthers Falilies
	 Sally Jacobsen
Ronald Wilkens	 Larry & Annell Nelson
Ivan Jaholski	 Patricia Giesler
Homer Homan, PP	 Mr & Mrs John Hein
Dale Eggebrecht	 Linda Millner

Donation:	 Donor:
2019 RiverFalls Football Game	 Fairmont Santrol 
PTG 	 Sawdusters 
Breakfast with Santa fundraiser	 Wausaken Indians
Donation	 Andy & Anna Burish

Hospital Transportation Account
In Memory of:	 Donor:
Lee Saunders	 Laura & Michael Ford 
	 Laverne Severson
	 Family of Lee Saunders
	 Joe & Mary Harker
Homer Homann, PP	 Jerry & Diane Balshun
	 Joe & Mary Harker
Robert Giesler, PP	 Ramon & Connie Erickson
	 Steve & Mary Ellen Peterson
Sgt Kenneth E. Arndt	 Steven E Arndt

In Honor Of:	 Donor:
Wayne & Jan Steinhorst
60th wedding Anniversary	 Joe & Mary Harker

Donation:	 Donor:
	 Scott Brainard
Santa Fundraiser 	 Wausauken Indians 

General Fund:	
In Memory of:	 Donor:
Robert Giesler, PP	 Al & Penny Brueggen

Friends of Zephyr	 Bob & Carol Gorsuch

DONATIONS

Donations  
may be submitted 

by filling out 
the Memorial 
Contributions  
form below.

Milt Helmer
N6356  740th St.

Beldenville, WI 54003

(715) 821-5002
miltonhelmer@gmail.com

www.milthelmer
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Shriners Hospitals for Children — St. Louis Board of Governors member Joe 
Shivley teamed up with Poplar Bluff, Missouri pediatrician Debra Robertson, M.D., 
to help bring baby Isabel from Jamaica to St. Louis for life-changing brachial plexus 
palsy surgery.

When mom Geneva was in labor last January, Isabel “Izzy” became stuck in 
the birth canal for over six minutes, which caused tearing of the nerves in her arm. 
Though some babies with minor cases recover naturally, many require a nerve repair 

surgery, ideally before age 1. The Bennett 
family lives in South Central Jamaica in 
the town of May Pen, which is about two 
hours from the capital of Kingston and 
the nearest children’s hospital.

The Bennetts knew something was 
wrong with Izzy’s shoulder when she 
was born. When Dr. Robertson came to 
Jamaica on a medical mission trip last 
July, she recognized Izzy’s condition and 
suggested the Bennetts take Izzy to Bustamante Children’s Hospital in Kingston. 
She also recommended reaching out to the Shriners, and connected them with 
Moolah Shriner Joe Shivley to help get Izzy an appointment. “This is why we do 
what we do as Shriners,” Shivley said. “This hospital works miracles.”

Despite the fact that Mr. Shivley lives in Poplar Bluff and the Bennett family lives 
in Jamaica, Izzy received a surgery appointment date and an emergency medical 
visa. The family made its way to St. Louis and she underwent surgery on January 
15. The mission group Mission Four 18 and their leaders Len and Aimee Scott 
helped tremendously, as Geneva and dad Terrence serve as local representatives 
for them in Jamaica.

Izzy will stay in the United States for three to four weeks, depending on her 
recovery time. She will have a second surgery later this year. Once she recovers, 
she will have much more range of motion and will be able to start walking and 
keeping up with other kids her age, all due to the help of our local board member!

A NEW LOOK

SVAaccountants.com

DISCOVER THE SVA DIFFERENCE

THE SAME
COMMITMENT
TO DELIVERING 
Measurable
Results.

620 Deere Drive
New Richmond, WI 54017

PHONE: (715) 246-2261
TOLL FREE: (888) 674-6455

FAX: (715) 246-7393

www.johnsonmotorsales.com

715-643-4211

Open 7 Days A Week
Serving Nightly at 4pm 

Sunday Mornings 8:30am-1pm

Banquet Facilities for Parties  
and Special Events

6010 Hwy 51, McFarland

608-838-5888

Supper Club

Order on line at:
www.claryspopcorn.com

Clary’s
Gourmet
Popcorn
105 State Street

Madison, WI  53703
608-255-2994

UPS shipping available

Board of Governors member Joe 
Shivley with Izzy’s parents Geneva 
and Terrence

Board of Trustees member helps  
Jamaican child receive life-changing care

Baby Izzy before brachial plexus 
palsy surgery.
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Aberdeen, SD – A very small contingency 
of Zor Nobles (5) lead by Ill. Sir Wally Trouten 
made a pilgrimage to the Midwest Shrine 
Association (MSA) winter business session 
held February 14-16, 2019.   As an MSA 
member temple it was necessary for Zor to be 
represented at this session.  Unfortunately, the 
session this year conflicted with Zor’s Madison 
Shrine Circus.  Several of us left after the Friday 
general business meetings to get back missing 
only the first performance of the Circus.  In 
addition to Ill. Sir Wally were High Priest & 
Prophet Rodney LaBlanc, 1st Ceremonial 
Master Roger Keller, Chief of Staff/Housing 
Chair Joe Harker and Shriners Healthcare for 
Children – Twin Cities representative Bob 
Hering were Zor’s reps.   

Wally and Rodney meet with their 
counterparts, from the 14 (soon to be 15) 
member temples which make up the MSA, 
for a breakfast meeting prior to the general 
session, to discuss items of concerns in their 
respective temples.   We all attended the 
first general session.  Imperial Potentate Jim 
Cain, Imp Chief Rabban Jeff Sowder, Imp. 
Asst. Rabban Jim Smith, Imp High Priest 
& Prophet Bill Bailey were all on hand to 
congratulate and encourage all MSA members 
to keep promoting and supporting the Shrine.  
Imperial officers regard MSA as one of the 
best run association in all of Shrinedom.  

Following the general session there were 
several breakout topics covered. We split up 

and each attended a different topic.   Roger 
attended the Shrine “Stop Burn Injuries” 
(SBI) program breakout meeting.  Zor won 
the traveling “Bob Spear Award” for the best 
promotional effort of the SBI program.  Rod 
took part in the Midwest Shrine Motor Corps 
meeting.  Joe meet with the MSA housing 
chairman and attended the Chief of Staff 
meeting.  Wally and Bob attended the Public/
Donor relations breakout.   Bob also attended 
the Leadership/Membership session.   

As mentioned earlier Midwest Shrine 
Association is now comprised of 15 Temples 
as Tripoli Shriners out of Milwaukee is now a 
MSA Temple. 

Midwest Shrine Association Summer 
session will be held in Aberdeen, SD on July 
31 – August 3, 2019.   Units – Please put these 
dates in your 2019 summer parade schedule.   
Ill. Sir Wally is hoping for a nice representation 
of Zor Nobles and  their Ladies attending 

this summer session.  You don’t have to be 
a member of unit to sign-up and attend ANY 
Shrine function.   There will be the usual 
Thursday and Saturday Shrine Parades, Unit 
Competition on Friday during the day with a 
Downtown Concert Series Beer Garden/Block 
party with band performances Friday evening.    

Next year MSA 2020 will be in Regina, 
Saskatchewan, Canada.  If you intend to 
attend and you have a criminal or DUI record 
you must start NOW to get a Canadian Entry 
Waiver.  We have been told it can take up to 
a year or more to obtain such a waiver if ever.  
The summer session dates are 12-15th of 
August 2020. 

Zor will be the host temple in the year 
2024.  We are already beginning to make plans 
to be the host temple.   There is a lot to do 
to be a great host temple.  If you would care 
to be a part of this committee, please contact 
Roger Keller or Joe Harker.      

M
SA 2019
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______ Burgundy Beef Tips (Served with Egg Noodles) and Green Beans
______ Chicken Parmesan with Parslied Buttered Red Potatoes and Green Beans
______ Baked Italian Cod with Parslied Buttered Red Potatoes and Green Beans
Plated Tossed House salad, Dinner Rolls, Coffee, Ice Tea, or Milk included with dinner meal

Dinner Tickets: _____@ $25.00 = Total $________________

Wausau Potentate Party 2018
Saturday, May 4 - Social 4:45 PM • Dinner 5:45 PM
Mountain Edge Restaurant, Bar & Banquets • 2901 Hummingbird Road, Wausau, WI

Name: ____________________________________________________________

Address: __________________________________________________________

Phone: ___________________________________________________________

ZOR Shriners gather in Wausau on 
Saturday, May 4th as “Together We’re 
Stronger”. The Wausaukan Indians and their 
ladies are sponsoring the Wausau Potentate 
Party to Honor Ill. Sir William (Wally) Trouten, 
Potentate and Lady Gayle. 

This year’s party will be held at the Quality 
Inn @ 2901 Hummingbird Road, Wausau. The 
Banquet will take place in the Mountain Edge 
restaurant at the hotel. 

Directions: Take Hwy. 39 Exit 190 in Rib 
Mountain. If coming from the north: go right 
off the exit and the first stop light turn left on 
County Road R and you will see the Quality Inn 
at the next intersection on your left. 

If coming from the south: on I-39 take Exit 
190 and turn left. Go over the overpass and 

turn left at the second light onto County Road 
R and turn left at the next intersection. 

The Wausauken Indians are inviting you to 
join us for lunch at the TimeKeepers Distillery 
(Restored Train Station) @ 720 Grant Street, 
Wausau @ 11:30. We will have pizza for $6:00 
per person and various beverages will be 
available for purchase. Anyone interested in 
the tour of the Distillery is welcome with the 
purchase of a beverage. (They also have beer 
and soda available). See coupon below. 

ZOR Nobles are asked to attend the 
Quarterly meeting at the Quality Inn at 2:00. 
More details will be forthcoming in the April 
Zephyr. This is open to all Nobles. A Cold Sands 
initiation ceremony will take place - please 
bring your candidates!!! 

The Nobles Ladies are invited to tour the 
Leigh Yawkey Art Museum, enjoy the shops in 
downtown Wausau or in Rib Mountain. 

The annual Potentate Party will be at the 
Quality Inn with networking and socializing 
beginning at 4:45 with a cash bar at the 
hotel barroom. At 5:45 we will gather for the 
banquet with entertainment and followed 
by the traditional raffle. Please complete the 
coupon for lunch and dinner and mail with 
payment no later than April 26th. 

A block of rooms are being held at the 
Quality Inn @ 2901 Hummingbird Road, 
Wausau. Rooms are $70.00 plus tax. Please 
call the hotel to make your hotel reservations 
@715-842-1616. 

Any questions, contact Steve Peterson @ 
715-573-4059. 

“Together We’re Stronger”  
Head North to Wausau for the Wausauken Indian Potentate Party 

WAUSAUKEN INDIANS UNIT

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: WAUSAUKEN INDIANS 
Please mail coupon to: Steve Peterson - 1817 Roosevelt Street, Wausau, WI 54403  

Deadline April 26, 2019
Please let Steve know of any special dietary needs, so we may accommodate your request. 

Remember this also includes entertainment for the evening dinner.

• Timekeeper Distillery’s Tour & Pizza Lunch • 11:30am:    
		  Pizza Tickets: _____@ $6.00 = Total $________________

• Mountain Edge Restaurant Dinner • 5:45pm:
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Home of the 
$23.95 Oil Change

www.moodyscorner.com

715-425-2472 • 590 S. Wasson Lane, River Falls, WI 54022
Family owned Since 1940!






AUTOMOTIVE
Sales • Service • Tires

BUSINESS SOLUTIONS

    For all your printing and promotional needs
Business Cards, Banners, Forms, digital print, signs
                                715-268-7295
     215 Power Street   Amery, WI 54001
   Jerome  Sorensen 715-497-2645  or  Jennifer 715-497-7413

Antioch Temple No. 113, Daughters of the Nile is a part of the 
international organization compromised of over 30,000 members in 143 
cities in the United States and Canada. Their one and only philanthropy 
is to assist the children in the Shriners Hospital for Children, through 
monetary contributions to the Supreme Convalescent Endowment 
Fund, the Convalescent Relief Fund, and through gifts and craft items 
and tray favors sent directly to the Chicago hospital. Antioch Temple 
has about 135 members. Their membership is drawn from the entire 
western half of Wisconsin. They meet the third Saturday of the month 
September through May. In January and February the meetings are the 
second Saturday. Brunch is served at 9:30AM with session following at 
10:30AM. Antioch Temple has two performing units. Once is called the 

Antioch Flags and the other is the Antioch Scarf Dancers. The groups 
perform at their installations, for the Supreme Queen’s visit and at the 
Supreme Session each June. They have a new club called the Antioch 
Friendship Club. One special interest group is the Euchre Marathon. 
Daughters of the Nile celebrated its 100th birthday in 2013. 

As women related to Masons and Shriners, we extend to you a 
cordial invitation to learn more about Daughters of the Nile.

For further information please contact anyone of us:  
Barbara Lee Overton  608 271-8703 – blover@charter.net 

Peg Jones – 608 850-4590 – bpjones70@tds.net  
Sue Buehler – 608 829-0080 – earlnsue@msn.com

0718-01772

74
127

-v
4  

A1
69

5

Wells Fargo Advisors is a trade name used by Wells Fargo Clearing Services, LLC, 
Member SIPC, a registered broker-dealer and non-bank a�liate of Wells Fargo & 
Company. © 2011, 2013, 2016 Wells Fargo Clearing Services, LLC. All rights reserved.

Steve Schumacher, CFP®
Managing Director – Branch Manager
Direct: (608) 758-5330
steve.schumacher@wellsfargoadvisors.com
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By Mark Hazelbaker

After a fun-filled day of ceremony and 
questionable attempts at humor by the 
Directors’ Staff, Noble Wally Trouten 
became Zor’s Potentate.  Other members of 

Zor’s Divan were installed as the Temple’s leadership, 
vowing to meet Zor’s challenges with Masonic resolve.

Zor’s Installation always involves a combination 
of the serious and the frivolous.  On a serious note, 
the Directors Staff conducted their annual candle 
lighting to remember those Shriners who have passed 
on.  The assembled Nobles adopted the 2019 budget 
for Zor.  They heard reports and updates.  They then 
proceeded to elect the Divan, Zor’s leadership, for 
2019. 

At that point, the dignity of the occasion was 
shattered, as usual, by the Directors Staff.  Past 
Potentate Mark Severson invaded the speaker’s dais 
clad in an outlandish sport coat and outfit which had 
every appearance of having been put together at a St. 
Vincent DePaul store.  He took over the microphone 
and attempted to ridicule Potentate-elect Trouten.  
Noble Severson was aided in his pathetic attempt at 
humor by the other directors.  Surrounding another 
microphone, the other directors acted as a geek 
chorus, sounding off with seemingly random verbal outbursts.  Some people will 
do anything for a laugh.

And, while it seems that Directors’ Staff skits are an inevitable part of the 
installation, at least this year’s was short.  The target of the skit, Wally Trouten, 
said later the ridicule did not bother him.  “Now I don’t have to be in fear of Mark 
and John [Thorstad] anymore,” he said.  “I was laughing right with them.”  It is 
fortunate that someone was.

Potentate Trouten and his Divan were subsequently installed in due form.  
The assembled group broke for a reception, then, dinner.  Zor has a tradition of 
withholding the Fez from the new Potentate until he has been found by strict trial 
and due folly to be worthy and well qualified.

This year, per tradition, the process of judging the incoming Potentate involved 
his family offering testimonials to his character.  In Wally’s case, these were loving 
and appreciative, with not even the slightest hint of contrivance.  Despite the 
positive support for him, Past Potentate John Thorstad took on his recurring role of 
Devil’s advocate, urging the assembled multitude to reject Wally Trouten.  Happily, 
this throng proved to be lenient and gave a “thumbs up” mandate.   Gayle Trouten 
then lovingly placed the Fez on Wally’s head, rewarding him with a kiss.

Potentate Trouten, brings to the position his experience of more than four 
decades of membership in the Masonic fraternity.   In March 1976, he was raised a 
Master Mason in Melody Lodge #2 in Platteville.  He joined the Fraternity, he said, 
because it offered guidelines for his life.  

“Masonry has many tenets which shape you and guide you,” he said.  “These 
define the kind of person you will be.  They helped me be the kind of man I wanted 
to be.  One of the most important ones was wanting to give back.”

Wally has a long and deep interest in athletics.  He has coached little league 
baseball and football.  Athletics are a great way to introduce young people to being 
purposeful and disciplined while still having fun.  But, he said, too many coaches in 
youth athletics are driven by the desire to win, to the point where it ceases to be 
fun for the kids.  He values Masonry’s ability to combine fun and connection with 
other good people within a structure which emphasizes good character.

The Potentate said joining the Shrine was always his goal.  He was very active 
in his blue lodge for many years, however, serving in every chair at least once.  He 
has been Worshipful Master three times.  He found that experience invaluable 

William (Wally) Trouten

determined to continue moving Zor forward

TAKES THE HELM
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in developing leadership skills.  He joined the Shrine 
because he values the involvement it offers to his 
wife Gayle.

“After years of leaving her at home while I 
went out to coach sports teams, I wanted Masonic 
activities which would involve my wife,” Wally said.  
“The Shrine is where the rest of Masonry could be if 
it would involve our ladies.”

Since becoming a Shriner, Wally said he has 
formed valuable friendships and connections.  “I 
have a great friend from Saskatchewan,” he said. 
“The quality of the people you meet in the Shrine 
is just amazing.  These are great men and women 
who are really trying to make a positive difference 
for the world.”

During his year at the helm of Zor, Wally wants 
to help all the units and clubs within Zor to rise to 
their highest level.  “If you’re good, become great.  
If you’re great, help another unit or club become 
good,” he said.  “We need to boost our presence 
everywhere.  We all share the same goals of fun and 
charity.”

“At the end of my year, I would like people to look 
at Wisconsin for the excellent things we are doing 
here,” he said.  He noted that the Imagineers group 
has worked to improve communications within Zor 
dramatically.  The changes to the Zor Zephyr and 
other messaging are being noticed, he said. 

A graduate of Winona State University in Winona, Minnesota,  Wally has a 
Master’s in Education from Minnesota State University in Mankato.  He did post 
graduate work at Illinois State.

He pledged that he will begin each morning with the same rubric: “It’s a great 
day to be a Zor Shriner.”  We should all strive to emulate him.
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Shriners Hospitals for 
Children - Cincinnati

This is Logan! When she was just 2 years old 
she fell onto a metal coal burner. After some 
complications her family found themselves here at 
our hospital and she has been coming here ever 
since. Logan said that “for nearly 20 years Shriners 
has been part of my family and I am so thankful for 
everything Shriners has done for me!”

Nothing better than messages from our patients!

Shriners Healthcare for 
Children - Twin Cities
Meet Emelia, age 10. She received a new 

adaptive bike in her favorite color (pink), thanks to 
generous donors. Emelia has limited motion in her 
joints, which makes her unable to walk. She typically 
uses a wheelchair for mobility, but is SO excited to 
have the option of a bike that fits her perfectly as 
well. Enjoy the ride, Emelia!

Noble Leonard Pickett’s post on Facebook
❤❤ “We’re back in the saddle again, I brought Noble William ‘Red’ Pickett for his first trip!”

VACATIONLAND SHRINE CLUB
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By Milt Helmer

That was the words from our Illustrious Sir, Potentate Wally 
Trouten on Friday evening February 8th at the St. Croix Valley 
Shrine Club’s annual Valentines Party.

The gala event was held at the Ellsworth Masonic Center 
and boasted Officers from the full spectrum of the fraternity.

Noble Trouten introduced his lady Gayle and expressed how 
pleased he was to see how the St. Croix Valley club functions 
so well as a team. His theme this year is “Together, we’re 
Stronger”. A theme that is evident in clubs across the state and 
especially in the St. Croix Valley. Noble Trouten also mentioned 
how pleased he was at the efforts of the Zor Imagineers, who 
took a struggling Zor Zephyr from a minor newsletter to an 
award winner in just months.

In addition to Potentate Trouten, the event featured guests 
Rod Rommel, who just recently received Zor Emeritus status for 
his 8 years of serving the board of Governors, and was honored 
by the St. Croix Valley Club,  the newly appointed member 
of the board of governors Bob Hering, Barry Ausen, the Zor’s 
Chief Rabban, the Worthy Grand Matron, Brenda Gaulke, Larry 
Riemenschneider, Past Potentate, St. Croix Valley Shrine Club 
President Roger Keller and the District Deputy Grand Master 
Earl Gunderson. In addition Shrine Auxiliary heads Tammy 
Keller and Amy Hering were also in attendance.

The assembled Nobles and their ladies heard several reports 
on the St. Croix Valley Shrine Clubs many active events and 
fund raisers.

The event also featured a newlywed game conducted by 
Noble Doug Hoffman of River Falls.

to be a Zor Shriner!”

Illustrious Sir Wally Trouten tells nobles at the Valentines party that “it’s 
a great day to be a Zor Shriner.”

What is that you ask? 2 year 
old Kellan Storm can tell you all 
about it! Well, his parents will 
speak for him!

You are invited to ZOR Temple 
on Thursday April 4th for dinner 
and a presentation when Madison 
Lodge #5 brings a program on 
how Shriners Children’s Hospital 
has helped Kellan with this fight! 
Come hear about the process 
that we sometimes do not see let 
alone understand how families navigate this path.

DATE:	 Thursday, April 4th
COST:	 $26
TIME:	 5-6 pm social (appetizer & non-alcoholic beverages)
	 6-7 pm buffet dinner
	 7-8 pm presentation
Please RSVP by March 29th to Madison Lodge #5 Secretary,  

Stuart Graham at grahamfam3@yahoo.com
This event is open to all Masons and non-Masons alike.

Transverse Myelitis

Image courtesy of: www.cedars-sinai.org “IT’S A GREAT DAY
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Two of the people who make the wheels turn for the St. Croix Valley 
Shrine Auxiliary are left to right Tammy Keller and Amy Hering.

The Valentines party had a number of distinguished guests. Shown left to right is Bob Hering, new member of the Board of Governors for Shrine Healthcare 
for Children®, Rod Rommel, retiring member of the Board of Governors, Barry Ausen, Chief Rabban, Illustrious Sir Wally Trouten, Potentate, Brenda Gaulke, 
Grand Worthy Matron of the Order of the Eastern Star in Wisconsin, Larry Riemenschneider, Past Potentate, Roger Keller President of the St. Croix Valley Shrine 
Club and Earl Gunderson, District Deputy Grand Master of Masons in Wisconsin. Photos by Milt Helmer

Noble Bob Hering, newly elected member of the Shrine Healthcare for 
Children®  board of governors, is shown presenting a special award for his 30 
years of service to the St. Croix Valley Shrine Club.
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Delicious Wood Fire cooking.
Located on The Mississippi River Road U.S. 61

Red Wing Minnesota
Call for reservations

651.388.YUMM (9866)

Jeffrey A. Redmon
Your Business Counselor in the St. Croix Valley 

715-386-0100
( 800) 972-9546
No Job Too Big or Too Small

ROBERTS • RIVER FALLS

 $20.00  • Benjamin Cornell • Baldwin  
 $100.00  • Terry Bleadorn • River Falls  
 $20.00  • Steve Underwood • Verona  

 $20.00  • Jeff Jones • Sturgeon Bay
 $20.00  • Bob Simpson • Richland Center  

 $20.00  • Kathy Klusendorf • Beloit  
 $20.00  • Tom Brandner • Mondovi  

 $20.00  • Guy Leavitt • Trempealeou
 $100.00  • Deb Olson • Watertown  

 $20.00  • Sara Obmascher • Deefield  
 $20.00  • Jodi Ambrose • Oshkosh  

 $20.00  • Jeff Schaefer • Wisconsin Rapids
 $20.00  • Anthony R. Reeves • Tomah  
 $20.00  • Sandra Anklam • Schofield  

 $20.00  • Jim Mikla • Baldwin  
 $100.00  • Tina Gude • Tomah  

 $20.00  • John Ambrose • Oshkosh  
 $20.00  • Jocelyn Caturia • Independence
 $20.00  • Eric Skogstad • Black River Falls

 $20.00  • Jeanne Nugent • Tomah  
 $20.00  • Leonard Pickett • Lake Delton  

 $20.00  • L. Huber • Janesville
 $100.00  • Roxana Jackson • Hayward  
 $20.00  • Isaiah Scheffler • Tomahawk
 $20.00  • Lee Cushman • Whitewater

 $20.00  • Brian Reddy • Beloit  
 $20.00  • Cliff Larson • Arkdale  

 $150.00  • Kurt Krinke • Kingston, NH

Calendar  
Raffle Winners!

CONSIDER ADVERTISING!
Shriners! If you own a business your 

company should consider advertising in  
the Zor Zephyr. It reaches all Zor Shriners  

in the state and we can give you very 
attractive rates. If interested please contact 
Milt Helmer at 715-821-5002 or email at: 

miltonhelmer@gmail.com
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Mark Berillo
Chairman of the Board of Governors, SHC - Chicago

Shriners Hospitals for Children®
February 2019

Orthopaedics
Plastic Surgery/Cleft Lip and Palate
Rehabilitation/Spinal Cord Injury

Patients who require lab work or IVs at our hospital may 
notice new high tech machines to help locate their veins. 
The Chicago Shriners Hospital recently added AccuVein 
vein visualization technology.

The two devices, nicknamed “Vinnie” and “Vito”, can aid 
health care professionals in finding a good vein for 
venipuncture. To use them, staff hold the device above 
the skin, turn on the AccuVein machine and the veins are 
illuminated in a red light for IV placements and blood 
draws.

This device can be helpful for patients like Yadira who 
have a brittle bone disorder called osteogenesis 
imperfecta. When these patients come to the hospital for 
infusion therapy, they require a tourniquet that is looser 
than for patients with typical bones. Maureen Tavarez, 
RN, used AccuVein for Yadira’s recent IV placement. 
“Sometimes you feel the vein and it is not necessarily a 
good vein. It can be thinner than it is. With the vein 
viewer you see the thickness of the veins.”

Diane D. Cotsilis, BA, MLT ASCP, laboratory manager at 
Shriners Hospitals for Children — Chicago, helped our 
hospital secure the new machines. Cotsilis said 
AccuVein provides a hands-free option that shows veins 
in real-time, and they work in light or dark conditions.

The reaction from nursing and laboratory staff has been 
very positive. Kathleen Nebril, MT, a medical 
technologist in the hospital lab said she finds it helpful 
when veins may be difficult to locate. “For those few 
patients where you have neither sight nor feel it is 
helpful,” she said. Nebril said patients enjoy the chance 
to see their own veins through the device. “The kids 
really like it. We try to take an unpleasant experience and 
make it something cool.”

Chicago Shriners Hospital Offers High Tech Machine to Help Find Veins
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Front Row Motorsports and Shriners Hospitals for 
Children have announced their continued partnership with 
David Ragan and the Front Row Motorsports’ No. 38 Ford 
Mustang team in 2019. Shriners Hospitals for Children will 
be the primary sponsor of Ragan during three Monster 
Energy NASCAR Cup Series races, including Talladega 
Superspeedway on April 28, Chicagoland Speedway on 
June 30, and during “Throwback Weekend” at Darlington 
Raceway on September 1. Shriners Hospitals will be an 
associate sponsor all season.

“It really is so amazing what Shriners Hospitals for 
Children can do for these young kids. That’s what I love 
about this partnership with Shriners Hospitals for Children 
– telling the story about our patients,” said Ragan. “It’s 
inspiring to see what Shriners Hospitals can do, and I’m proud to say that I’m a Shriner, and to have them on our car again this year. 
It’s a great program to have everyone rally around.”

Shriners Hospitals for Children is a leader in providing care to children with orthopaedic conditions, spinal cord injuries, burns, 
and cleft lip and palate. Shriners Hospitals for Children provides critical, surgical and rehabilitative care to children, regardless of 
the families’ ability to pay.

“We are proud to continue our relationship with David Ragan and Front Row Motorsports,” said Jim Cain, chairman of the 
Board of Directors for Shriners Hospitals for Children. “This partnership with David and Front Row Motorsports has elevated the 
awareness for our hospitals and the work they do for our patients. We look forward to another successful NASCAR program this 
year.”

This is the fourth consecutive year Shriners Hospitals for Children will support the on-track efforts of Ragan, who has an 
authentic relationship with the health care system. Ragan has been a member of Shriners International, the fraternity that 
founded and continues to support Shriners Hospitals for Children, since 2012 and serves as its NASCAR ambassador. Ragan visits 
Shriners Hospitals during the race season and invites patients to the track for once-in-a-lifetime experiences. Ragan also raises 
awareness and funds for Shriners Hospitals for Children through various campaigns, personal service announcements, donations 
and activities.

Shriners Hospitals for Children continues 
partnership with Front Row Motorsports

Serving 
Nobles for 

4 Generations
from 

6 Locations.

Pete Gunderson
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ZOR IMAGINEERS
Created with TheTeachersCorner.net Word Search Maker
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side

Accumulation
Blizzard

Chill
Coating

Cold
Drifting
Fluffy

Flurries
Freezing

Frost
Glaze

Graupel
Gusts

Hazard
Heavy

Hypothermia
Icy

Inches
Protection

Shelter
Showers

Sleet
Slippery

Snow
Squall
Storm

Sustained
Temperature

Timing
Visibility
Warning

Watch
Wet

Whiteout
Wind

Chilly Times In Zorland

A guy walks into a bar with a set of  
jumper cables…the bartender says, buddy,  

I’ll serve you as long as you don’t start anything.

Have an interview next week at 
the mirror factory, now that’s 

something I can see myself doing.

Did you hear the 
joke about the 

unstamped letter? 
“You won’t get it”

Where does  
a sheep go  

for a haircut?  
To the baaaaa 
baaaaa shop!

I tried to sue  
the airline for 
misplacing my luggage. 
I LOST MY CASE.
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ZORSUBMIT@GMAIL.COM

Imagine the impact we 
Shriners leave when we wear our Fez. 

The conversations sparked and stories 
told. The impact of 27 Shriners Hospitals 
for Children semi billboard trailers 
seen rolling in the other lane of the 
interstate.  Each igniting conversations 
on the road and at stop lights. The same 
can be said for our Healthcare vans. 
Also, the exposure in rural areas with 
parade units adorned with a Shrine 
presence. Club and unit public events 
with Nobles expressing their own inner 
passion of helping children. Nobles 
selling onions on a corner with your Fez 
on has impact far reaching, further than 
just the point of purchase sale of the 
delicious vegetables.

A Mason, A Shriner, A Noble Man!
The most important segments of character are free and 

unseen. Inspired by an individual that asked for a pound of 
manners and morals. Material things and money have weight 
and can be seen by others. Show me one ounce of the free air 
you breathe, he asked. Followed by an ounce of love, trust, 
respect, loyalty, caring, sharing, learning, giving, smiling, 

laughing, listening, concern, conversing, excitement and will of 
helping others. 16 unseen ounces. A pound of nothing. Good 
character at no cost. 

We go through life gaining the trust of others from early 
on. Trust leads to respect. Loyalty to both leads to great 
relationships with family and friends. 

We became Masons because of our upright good character. 
You gained the trust of another to be your first line signer. 
The respect you gain is not from who you are or of status, but 
what you do for others and how you make them feel. Loyalty 
to uphold the trust and respect given to a child in need comes 
from within us as well.

The network of volunteering Hospital DADS (Drivers Are 
Dedicated Shriners) drive patients in all weather conditions. 
Blowing snow, deep freeze and hot summer days are common. 
The trust the family has with the DADS taking a child to and 
from appointments is strong. It gives the Shrine an honest and 
rock solid integrity that pays forward. 

We often feel we are short of money. Did you know if you 
have $20.00 in your pocket your among the top 30 percent of 
the richest people in the world? Humbling when you can look 
at the world in an open view. Take 6 people sitting at a picnic 
table, 3 on each side. Place a square napkin in the center of the 
table. Ask each what shape do you see. The two people in the 
middle will say all day long they see a square shape, but the 
people sitting on each side of the middle person see a diamond 
shape. Who is right?...both are. 

Some say, “We only live once”. True. You can also look at it in 
another view of others “We only Die once” and “We live every 
day”. In one year, that is 365 chances to make a difference by 
your choice. 

A big thank you to our Zor members for your years of 
support to Shriners is much appreciated! Showing up to a 
meeting or Shrine event with your Fez is added support. Our 
clubs and units need you as a Shriner. Helping where you can 
is always a need and is appreciated. Our parades and public 
events are fun and full of fellowship. Just wearing your Fez 
makes a Shriner connection with people just as important 
as a clown entertaining the crowd in costume. The ability to 
communicate to the public that there is a Shriner behind the 
event is powerful. Leads to Shriner awareness and Illustrious  
Sir Wally’s slogan for 2019. 

“Together We’re Stronger” 
A Mason, A Shriner, A Noble Man!

Steve Livernash 
CAPTAIN OF THE GUARD 
prosticker@solarus.net  

THE FEZ 
HAS AN 
IMPACT

Chris 
Peters 
MARKETING &  
COMMUNICATONS DIRECTOR 
cpeters3232@yahoo.com  

By Noble Steve Livernash
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A new year has come upon us again and it is time to start thinking 
about onion sales. I talked with Shad Dasher, our onion representative, 
on January 11th and the onions are all planted and they are looking 
good. They did have some snow on them but he said don’t worry about 
that because they were still dormant.   If they keep on growing like they 
are they should be ready the first week of May.  I will be contacting  
clubs and units by April 6th for your orders.

Remember, this is an agricultural product so the availability of the 
onions is all dependent on Mother Nature.  Pre-selling onions is easy 
to do, you can put up a flier at a local business or local watering hole 
and they sell themselves.  The flier is available on the website under 
Zor events then hit the Vidalia onion button or I can email or send you 
a flier if you would like one.  Steve Livernash never pre-sold onions 

online before last year. He posted it on Facebook and sold 1000 pounds 
- pretty good for a first timer. I do have extra room on each truck for 
more onions; the trucking has already been paid for, the extra onions 
you sell are pure profit. 

If you have never sold any before and need help, let me know and 
I can help you out. Remember, when you buy a bag for yourself take 4 
more to sell to your friends and neighbors.  If you are going to want any 
recipes go to the Zor website and they are available there.

If you have any questions, feel free to call me at 715-377-3032 or 
email me at bausen@frontier.com 

Thanks again, Barry Ausen, Onion Chair

Can’t You Just Taste Those
SWEET VIDALIA ONIONS?
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MOVING?
COMPLETE THIS SECTION AND RETURN IT WITH  
THE CURRENT MAIL LABEL (BELOW) TO THE 
ZOR TEMPLE RECORDER
575 ZOR SHRINE PL., MADISON, WI 53719

Periodicals
Postage Paid

Beldenville, WI

We have some great  
things happening with  
the clubs and units! 

Next time you attend a meeting or event 
consider inviting another person to go along 
with you or getting a new Shriner involved.

“Sometimes the greatest gift you can give 
another person is to simply include them”

EXPANDED
VERSION ONLINE

THERE’S MORE CLUB & UNIT NEWS!

ZORSHRINERS.COM


